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Foundation President Lindy Marrazzo
welcomes everyone to Wheatley Hills
Golf Course and thanks them for their
support of Kamp Kiwanis.
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Foundation President Lindy, Vice President Sal and Board member Fran Hogan display
their winning loot from the raffle tickets they purchased.

Stephen Haller Jr. (center), son of Past
Foundation Board member Steve Haller
is presented a Kaiser Fellow Award by
the Past International President Tony
Kaiser (right) at the Golf Outing for his
devotion to the New York District

and the children we serve. President
Lindy congratulates Steve on this
well-deserved honor.

Marrazzo Continued from Page 16

great time. Camp Director Rebecca and staff
worked hard to make this year a success.

The raffle at the Convention netted over
$20,000. The Peninsula Club donated an
additional $12,000 over and above the
monies already donated in memory of Dom
Sciarrotra. East Meadow President Jay
Steinmetz donated $5000 from a club
fundraiser and Tom Gallagher chaired the first
annual Kamp Kiwanis Golf Outing at Wheatley
Hills Golf Club which netted $12,000. The
West End Club in the Brooklyn Division also
donated and pledged $10,000.

We have some new “Coins for Campers”
canisters available. Call Maureen Neuringer
(718) 259-9679 to get some out to you. Ask
your Sponsored Youth and members to go
Trick-or-Treating this year for Kamp Kiwanis.
You can even pass the can around at your club
meetings. All canisters should be returned to
your Lt. Governor before the K-Family
Weekend in November.

Thanks everyone for your generosity with
Kamp Kiwanis, the children really benefit from
having this wonderful camp experience.
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Make $150 check payable to: NY District Foundation
and send to: Maureen Neuringer, District Editor, 1535 63rd Street, B’klyn NY 11219 e 718 259-9679

New York District Parliamentarian Steve
Eisman came out to support the
Foundation on this great day.

Long Island South Central Distinguished
Past Lt. Governor Tom Gallagher chairs
the New York District Foundations first
annual Golf Outing. He did a tremendous
job in raising about $12,000 for Kamp
Kiwanis. Great job Tom.
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New York Foundation Vice President Sal
Anelli (left) displays his winning TV.
Alan Beinhacker (right) helped co-chair
the Wheatley Golf Outing and was on

hand to help wherever he was needed.

In an effort to recognize individuals for meri-
torious service, the New York District
Foundation has developed the Distinguished
Service Award. This high gloss color certifi-
cate will be personalized with recipients’
names and signed by our Foundation
President and packaged in a leather folder
with an embossed Foundation label.

The award can be presented by clubs
once a year for one club member. The
donation for this award is $150. It is a great
means of honoring someone in a special way.
Just fill out the coupon on the right, enclose
your check payable to the NY District
Foundation. and send to Maureen Neuringer,
1535 63rd Street, Brooklyn, NY 11219,



